
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING BOROUGH OF ALPHA PLANNING BOARD POLICY: 

 

 

All requests for adjournments shall be submitted in writing to the board secretary no later the ten (10) 

days prior to the scheduled hearing.  Failure to do so will result in the application being dismissed at 

the scheduled hearing.  Following a dismissal, the application would have to be re-submitted. 

 

 

       Adopted, September 19, 2007 

       Borough of Alpha Planning Board 


